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LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR ROACH ISSUES  

A NOTICE OF LOST OR STOLEN NOTARY PUBLIC INSTRUMENTS 

 
Lieutenant Governor Tregenza A. Roach, Esq. advises the Virgin Islands public that the following 

notarial instruments were lost or stolen on the dates herein referenced and have been revoked to 

prevent fraudulent use: 

 

Invalid Notarial Instruments  

NP 543-22 – Instruments lost on December 9, 2024 

NP 594-23 – Instruments stolen on January 13, 2025 

NP 731-24 – Instruments stolen on June 29, 2025 

 

The referenced Notary Public (NP) numbers are found on the notarial ink stamp and in some cases, 

the Notary’s embossed seal. They been revoked due to the loss or theft of the referenced 

instruments.  Therefore, all documents notarized after the dates above stated are invalid.   

 

“If you are aware of someone using these lost or stolen instruments or if a notary attempts to 

notarize a document with the above-referenced NP numbers, please report this violation to the 

Notaries Public Division in the Office of the Lieutenant Governor at (340) 774-2991, Ext. 4120 as 

soon as possible.” stated Lieutenant Governor Roach. 

 

All Notaries Public in the United States Virgin Islands are reminded to keep their notarial 

instruments in a secured location when not in use. 
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